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“If everyone is moving forward together, then success takes care of itself.” 
Henry Ford 
 

A+ Science, a CRO run by its employees 

 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated personnel 
with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference 

A+ Science is proud to announce that Kristina Skoglund and Anne Lindfors have 
joined the company.  

Anne Lindfors joins A+ Science as Drug Safety Officer. Anne holds a master in 
biomedicine and has in addition completed a master course in health economics. She 
has several years of experience from the pharmaceutical industry where she has 
worked mainly with medical information and pharmacovigilance.  

“I am very happy to join A+ Science with its competent and dedicated staff. I am 
looking forward to be part of this positive and welcoming team and to work closely 
with our customers in order to fulfill their needs and contribute with my knowledge 
within pharmacovigilance and medical information”, says Anne.  

Kristina Skoglund joins the company as Study Coordinator and Research Nurse at    
A+ Science City Site, the company’s Site Management Organization (SMO). Kristina 
has worked in the cardiac intensive care for several years. During the last two years, 
Kristina has worked as Study Nurse at Stockholm Heart center. 

 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/h/henryford384400.html


 

 

“I have mainly worked within Phase 1 and now working with later stages II to IV.    
As an experienced cardiac nurse, I am now back and working in the same branch 
after devoting some years within other healthcare specialties.  I am very happy to 
have new competent colleagues at A+ science and I am really looking forward to 
work in team again. Working together brings development forward”, says Kristina. 

 

Kristina and Anne 

 

   


